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AH Committee

From: Rita <ritamcclintock@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 02, 2019 9:25 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair – Housing Committee 
Maui County Council  
Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor  
200 South High Street  
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793  
 
 
RE: Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)  
 
Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee 
 
 
I would like to provide my testimony I. Favor of Makila Farms. This workforce housing development 
is more thought out and properly planned than any that I’ve seen in my 20+ years on this island 
not only for the island and it’s resources but also for its residents. With the large lot sizes, 
homeowners are able to utilize land for sustainable agriculture for their family. This is something 
continuously overlooked with recent workforce developments on tiny lots. The smaller home options 
also provide more options for working families of 1 - 3 people who want to own a home with land vs. 
a condo.  
 
The development provides a safe micro- community for Maui families and a wonderful place for 
children to grow and learn about sustainability on this island.  
 
I am in favor of Makila Farms and the opportunities it will provide for Maui families.  
 
Aloha and mahalo for your consideration, 
 
Rita McClintock 
West Maui Resident 
 
 
Sent from my IPhone  


